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The Smarter Way 
to Shop...

• Health 
• Medicare
• Life Insurance
• Supplemental
• Long-Term Care
• Retirement

The smarter way 
to shop...

HealthMarkets Insurance Agency, Inc. is licensed in all states. Service and 
product availability may vary by state. Agents may be compensated based 
on enrollment. No obligation to enroll. We do not offer every plan available 
in your area. Any information we provide is limited to those plans we do 
offer in your area. Please contact Medicare.gov or 1-800-MEDICARE to get 
information on all your options.  ©2023 HealthMarkets   49784a-HM-0623

Call for a FREE QUOTE!

• Health 
• Medicare
• Life Insurance
• Supplemental
• Long-Term Care
• Retirement

(954) 850-1009
MARIANNE EDWARDS

Licensed Insurance Agent 

�����"��*.�+,,-�������		
.�
���
�.��
�����
��������.�� !��#�!.�$�%.&���$.�����		
.�
���
�.������		
�

���
����'(��)�����.The Smarter Way 
to Shop...

• Health 
• Medicare
• Life Insurance
• Supplemental
• Long-Term Care
• Retirement

The smarter way 
to shop...

HealthMarkets Insurance Agency, Inc. is licensed in all states. Service and 
product availability may vary by state. Agents may be compensated based 
on enrollment. No obligation to enroll. We do not offer every plan available 
in your area. Any information we provide is limited to those plans we do 
offer in your area. Please contact Medicare.gov or 1-800-MEDICARE to get 
information on all your options.  ©2023 HealthMarkets   49784a-HM-0623

Call for a FREE QUOTE!

• Health 
• Medicare
• Life Insurance
• Supplemental
• Long-Term Care
• Retirement

(954) 850-1009
MARIANNE EDWARDS

Licensed Insurance Agent 

The Smarter Way 
to Shop...

• Health 
• Medicare
• Life Insurance
• Supplemental
• Long-Term Care
• Retirement

The smarter way 
to shop...

HealthMarkets Insurance Agency, Inc. is licensed in all states. Service and 
product availability may vary by state. Agents may be compensated based 
on enrollment. No obligation to enroll. We do not offer every plan available 
in your area. Any information we provide is limited to those plans we do 
offer in your area. Please contact Medicare.gov or 1-800-MEDICARE to get 
information on all your options.  ©2023 HealthMarkets   49784a-HM-0623

Call for a FREE QUOTE!

• Health 
• Medicare
• Life Insurance
• Supplemental
• Long-Term Care
• Retirement

(954) 850-1009
MARIANNE EDWARDS

Licensed Insurance Agent 

The Smarter Way 
to Shop...

• Health 
• Medicare
• Life Insurance
• Supplemental
• Long-Term Care
• Retirement

The smarter way 
to shop...

HealthMarkets Insurance Agency, Inc. is licensed in all states. Service and 
product availability may vary by state. Agents may be compensated based 
on enrollment. No obligation to enroll. We do not offer every plan available 
in your area. Any information we provide is limited to those plans we do 
offer in your area. Please contact Medicare.gov or 1-800-MEDICARE to get 
information on all your options.  ©2023 HealthMarkets   49784a-HM-0623

Call for a FREE QUOTE!

• Health 
• Medicare
• Life Insurance
• Supplemental
• Long-Term Care
• Retirement

(954) 850-1009
MARIANNE EDWARDS

Licensed Insurance Agent 

49784a-HM-0623

352-629-0736
www.ConcordPrintOCala.com

TH
AN

K YOU CENTRAL FLORIDATH
AN

K YOU CENTRAL FLORIDA

Fast, Friendly Service Since 1973Fast, Friendly Service Since 1973

FO
R

 A
D

V
E

R
T

IS
IN

G
 I

N
FO

R
M

A
T

IO
N

 C
A

LL
 R

E
C

TO
R

Y
 A

T
 6

29
-8

09
2

(352) 737-9704
stanton.c4operations@gmail.com

Mary 
Catherine 

Landt
Attorney at Law
Tel: (352) 368-2242

230 NE 25th Ave, Suite 200, 
Ocala FL 34470

Parishoner

*  Knights of Columbus and its partners, Knights of Columbus Asset Advisors and Knights of 
Columbus Charitable Fund, are entities that each provide separate and distinct products and 
services. Financial retirement planning, life and disability income insurance, and personal 
philanthropy entail certain risks. Learn more at kofc.org/liveyourfaith
1 Columbus Plaza, New Haven, CT 06510 

Are your finances  
aligned with your faith?
Contact me today  
to learn more.

Thomas Spinelli
Your faith-based advisor and
resource for financial retirement
planning, life and disability income
insurance and charitable giving.

352-895-8586
Thomas.Spinelli@kofc.org
The Spinelli Agency
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BLESSED TRINITY CATHOLIC CHURCHBLESSED TRINITY CATHOLIC CHURCH

ADDRESS:ADDRESS:
5 SE 17th Street
Ocala, FL 34471

PHONE:PHONE:
352.629.8092

FAX:FAX:
352.351.8872

EMAIL:EMAIL:
mail@blessedtrinity.org

WEBSITE:WEBSITE:
www.blessedtrinity.org

SICK CALLS:SICK CALLS:
352.629.8092

352.207.5835
(Emergency Pager)

MISSION:MISSION:
CHRIST THE KINGCHRIST THE KING
14045 N US HWY 301
Citra, FL 32113

352.595.5605

LA GUADALUPANALA GUADALUPANA
11153 West HWY 40
Ocala, FL 34482

352.291.2965

SCRIP
AVAILABLE
FOR THESE 
VENDORS

FOLLOW 
US ON 

FACEBOOK

PARISH OFFICE - 352.629.8092PARISH OFFICE - 352.629.8092
Pastor Pastor Father Patrick J. Sheedy x3209

Associate Pastors Associate Pastors Father Zbigniew Stradomski x3227
 Father Titus Kachinda x3207
 Father William Burns x3219

In Residence In Residence Father Joseph Maniangat 595.5605

Deacons Deacons Heriberto Berrios, James Maubach, Stephen Floyd, 
 Rodulfo Reverol, and Jose A. (Chepe) Perez

Sisters Sisters Immaculate Heart of Mary Reparatix 867.9860
 Misioneras Catequistas 622.4500

MASS SCHEDULE AT BLESSED TRINITYMASS SCHEDULE AT BLESSED TRINITY MASS SCHEDULE AT OUR MISSION CHURCHESMASS SCHEDULE AT OUR MISSION CHURCHES

WEEKENDWEEKEND
Saturday 4:00 pm and 6:00 pm

Sunday 7:10 am, 8:45 am, 11:00 am
 1:00pm Spanish, 5:00 pm Life Teen

DAILYDAILY
Mon-Fri 7:10 am and 5:30 pm

Wednesday 8:15 am (follows school schedule)

Thursday 6:30 pm (Spanish)

Saturday 8:00am

Reconciliation  Reconciliation  Saturday 2:45-3:30 pmSaturday 2:45-3:30 pm
  5:00-5:30pm  5:00-5:30pm

WEEKENDWEEKEND
Saturday 7:00 pm at Christ the King (Spanish)

Sunday 10:15 am at Christ the King
 7:00pm at La Guadalupana (Spanish)

DAILYDAILY
Tuesday 7:00pm at La Guadalupana (Spanish)

Wednesday 4:00 pm at Christ the King

 4:00 pm at Holy Days of Obligation

June 15, 2025 



 

PPAARRIISSHH  LLIIFFEE  
JJUUNNEE  1155,,  22002255  ~~  TTHHEE  MMOOSSTT  HHOOLLYY  TTRRIINNIITTYY  

MMIISSSSIIOONN  SSTTAATTEEMMEENNTT::    Blessed Trinity Catholic Church Stewardship Community recognizes Jesus is Lord.  We believe that  
our Time, Talent and Treasure are gifts from God to be used for the spiritual, educational and social needs of  

our community, the Diocese and the world at large, especially the poor. 

PPaarriisshh  SSttaaffff            662299..88009922  
  

Sr. Juliet Ateenyi  Ministry to Sick  x3211              
   JNakalema@blessedtrinity.org  
Katherine Baker  Business Manager  x3218                    
   kbaker@blessedtrinity.org                                  
Megan Losito  Blessed Trinity School     622.5808   
   mlosito@btschool.org      
Lori Berndt  Elder Care            671.2823                        
   lberndt@blessedtrinity.org 
Jason Halstead  Brother’s Keeper       622.3846        
   jason@bkocala.org 
Lori Moenter  Parish Bookkeeper  x3228                     
   lmoenter@blessedtrinity.org 
Sue Lanier   Stewardship   x3208                 
   slanier@blessedtrinity.org 
Paul Miranda  Plant Manager  804.2415 
   pdminv@yahoo.com 
Sr. Concepta Najjemba Soup Kitchen  789.8139                
   cnajjemba@yahoo.com 
Melinda Gunn  Parish Secretary  x3201 
   mgunn@blessedtrinity.org                                          
Colleen Rabe  Director of Music & Liturgy     x3202                                  
   crabe@blessedtrinity.org                                            
Scott Bolton  Angels in Arms  622.6167                        
   sbolton@btaia.org     

Lydia Ross                 Youth Ministry                        x 3222                                  
   lross@blessedtrinity.org                                                   
Ana Vanegas                  Faith Formation  x3221                         
   avanegas@blessedtrinity.org 

     
TTrriinniittyy  CCaatthhoolliicc  HHiigghh  SScchhooooll   662222..99002255 
Lou Pereira  President               

Tammie Vassou  Principal                                       

NNEEWW  PPAARRIISSHHIIOONNEERRSS  AARREE  WWEELLCCOOMMEE  to stop by the 
Church Office to register Monday through Friday 8:00am 
to 5:00pm or online at www.blessedtrinity.org, click on 
join us. 

BBAAPPTTIISSMM::    We are pleased to help your family prepare for 
the special event of your child’s entrance into our faith 
community.  To help parents and godparents prepare, a 
class (English) is held the 2nd Tuesday of each month at 
7:30pm in the Community Center and in Spanish the 2nd                  
Saturday of each month at 9:00am at Guadalupana.     
Parents and Godparents must attend this class prior to 
scheduling baptism. 

MMAARRRRIIAAGGEESS::    If you are planning to be married at Blessed  
Trinity, your preparation process should begin at least four 
(4) months prior to desired date.  We look forward to 
helping you during your time of engagement and                                     
preparation for the vocation of Christian marriage.  Call 
the Church Office for an appointment with one of our 
priests. 

SSIICCKK  CCAALLLLSS  AANNDD  HHOOSSPPIITTAALL  VVIISSIITTSS::    If you or a family  
member are in a local hospital or homebound and would 
like to receive Communion or Sacrament of the Sick, 
please call the Church Office at 629.8092 or Sister Juliet at 
x3211.  When registering at the hospital, put your name on 
the Catholic List. 

PPAARRIISSHH  AAPPPP::   Download at myparishapp.com or search 
your phone’s app store for myParish

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  BBYY  TTHHEE  BBOOOOKK      
Today’s psalm reminds us that we have been crowned with glory and honor and given rule over the 

works of God’s hands. But we must be good stewards, for the Lord will surely hold us accountable for 
the use of those gifts! 

 LIVESTREAMING 
Please be advised that the Mass is being filmed, 
broadcast, and/or videotaped, including audio          
recording.  Your attendance at Mass constitutes your 
consent to these recordings, and to the use of the    
recordings by the church for public communications, 
social media, evangelization, and other business or 
religious purposes.  God bless and thank you for 
attending Mass at Blessed Trinity Catholic Church. 

  

352-259-6553
OCALA OFFICE NOW OPEN
3200 SW 34th Ave, Suite 202A

 Ocala, FL 34474
10973 SE 175th Place, Suite 100,

 Summerfield, FL 34491

Visit at www.skincf.com

ANDREA BROWN
T R A V E L  A D V I S O R

kmvtravel.com/andrea-b

Facebook & Instagram
@enchanting.escapes.by.andrea

andrea.b@kmvtravel.com

Disney Destinations
Universal Parks & Resorts
Cruises
All-Inclusives
And more!

Creating magical memories to last a lifetime

C O M P L I M E N T A R Y  T R A V E L  P L A N N I N G

FOR ADVERTISING INFORMATION CALL RECTORY AT 629-8092

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 352-629-8092

Power or Pressure Washing
Call or text for estimate

Parishioner
Veteran owned and operated

Ericf@directpressurewashingllc.com

910 E. Silver Springs Blvd, Ocala, FL 34470

(352) 414-4206

Accepting New Patients for 
General Dermatology, 

Mohs Surgery, and Cosmetics

Mary Barber
MD

Rebecca Thornhill 
MD

Carla Bailey
PAC

Cassandra Slavens 
APRN
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SSTTEEWWAARRDD  OOFF  TTHHEE  WWEEEEKK                                                                        
HHeeaatthheerr  SSmmiitthh  

The Council of Catholic Women 
(CCW) would like to thank Heather 

not only for spending so much of her 
time as president of CCW but also 
for spending so much time working 

with other ministry's at BT! 

TThhaannkk  yyoouu  ffoorr  bbeeiinngg  aa  ffaaiitthhffuull                                  
sstteewwaarrdd!!  

AA  SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  MMOOMMEENNTT              
In today’s Gospel Jesus talks about life with his Father and the Spirit. He tells his disciples that 
what belongs to the Father belongs to him, and that the Spirit will take from what is his and give it 
to them. Jesus helps us understand that the relationship between Father, Son and Spirit is one of 
perfect sharing and loving generosity. This shared life is the foundation for what we now                             
understand as part of living life in the Trinity. The abundant generosity of those who are good 
stewards of the gifts entrusted to them give us a glimpse into the love of the Triune God. Does the 
extent of our generosity give others a glimpse of God’s life within us? 

Today we celebrate the feast of the Most Holy Trinity. What we are commemorating is a central reality of our              
Christian faith, that God is Trinitarian in nature — three distinct persons in one God.  
 
The Church calls this truth a mystery, as indeed it is. Some have said that “mystery” in this context is “not a wall to 
run up against but an ocean in which to swim.” Contemplating the “ocean depths” of this mystery can make us                    
humans feel so small, and almighty God so far from us. Yet nothing could be further from the truth as today’s                
readings demonstrate.  
 
In the second reading, St. Paul reminds us that God is intimately connected to us. “The love of God has been 
poured out into our hearts through the Holy Spirit that has been given to us.” God wants live in the very depths of 
our being and in all the intimate details of our lives if we will let Him. 
 
And in the Gospel from St. John, we learn that God holds back nothing of Himself from us. Jesus tells His disciples 
(this includes us!) that the Holy Spirit “will take from what is mine and declare it to you. Everything the Father has is 
mine.” Thus, we find ourselves drawn right into the midst of this Trinitarian love. In 
fact, if the mystery of Holy Trinity is an ocean which to swim, the “water” that 
makes up that ocean is love.   
 
What then should be the response of the Christian steward to this sublime                     
mystery? All we can do is worship. And offer our lives back to God in total                    
gratitude for calling us to live in the richness of such unfathomable love. 

NNeeww  PPaarriisshhiioonneerrss::  

Josephine Prater 

Augusto & Vanessa Barthel 

BBaappttiissmmss::  

 

June Uganda Mission Trip 

Seventeen people, including Sr. Juliet and Fr. 
Pat, will set out for Uganda this Sunday, 
June 15th. They will be at our sister parish 
for two weeks. A few of the ladies will stay 
for a month helping Fr. Charles with all the 
extra office work caused by the visiting                
pilgrims.  

The group, over the two weeks, will meet 
the leaders of 33 villages; visit their churches 
and schools; listen to all their needs and try 
to respond to them; visit the orphanage with 
its 70+ orphans and discuss their needs; visit 
four trade schools and at least two                       
graduations; visit our two medical and                  
dental clinics and discuss their needs and 
meet  over 100 individuals who will privately 
meet with Fr. Charles and Fr. Pat bringing 
their immediate urgent personal or family 
needs—such as: a medical bill, buy a                
wheelchair, a school book, a tuition bill, etc. 

The group will return on June 29 except Fr. 
Pat. He will go to his family in Ireland for 
four weeks unless they send him back                 
earlier!! 

Praying the Stations 

The recent issue of The Triangle has the Statue 
of Jesus on the front cover. Jesus is overlooking 
our whole campus. 

It is also an invitation to all of us. 

The weather in Florida is very welcoming. We 
all need fresh air—How about “killing two birds 
with one stone?” Use the fresh air in the early 
hours of the day or late afternoon hours to                   
improve your physical and mental health and , 
at the same time, pray the outdoor stations of 
the cross in our very uplifting outdoor prayer 
garden.  

You could do that by: 

1) Going there on your own and doing your 
own mediation at each station. 

2) Going there with your spouse or friend and 
praying each station with the use of a                    
station mediation booklet. 

3) Go with your family or a group. Bring a                         
mediation booklet. Let the mediation at 
each station be read by a different child or 
person. Conclude each meditation by saying 
one Our Father, one Hail Mary and one                 
Glory Be. 

It can be a great private meditation walk or a 
group meditation walk. If you do it as a family it 
will leave lasting, meaningful, spiritual                     
memories with your child (ren) for life.  
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group meditation walk. If you do it as a family it 
will leave lasting, meaningful, spiritual                     
memories with your child (ren) for life.  



                                                                                                                                                                                                  

 

 

 

Sunday, June 15th—After the Life Teen Mass, head 
on over to Easy Street for go-karts and mini golf from 
6-8pm. Contact Lydia Ross for information on                      
payment and registration. Transportation not                     
included.  

Sunday, June 22nd— After the Life Teen Mass, head 
on over to the Blessed Trinity soccer field where we 
will have dinner, and a night of fun water games. 
Dress appropriately, prepare to get soaked, and 
bring water guns if you have them. You won’t want 
to miss WATER WARS! 

Saving Mercy Homeless Houses 
Construction has proceeded rapidly for Saving                  
Mercy’s 20 transition homes (10 duplexes) for         
chronic homeless. 

These homes are now ready to be furnished and 
gotten ready for homeless people.  

If you would like to help furnish one of these or part 
of one, here are the financial details: 

1 bathroom—$100 

1 bedroom—$700 

Kitchen—$300 

Living Space—$500 

Full unit—$1,600 

The big news is—whatever donations we get to                    
furnish these homeless duplexes, it will be                 
doubled by one of our very interested donors.  So 
every dollar you donate will be doubled. 

Checks can be made out to Saving Mercy and 
dropped in the collection or at the church office.  

Thanks! 

Charismatic ??? 
 
     The Charismatic Renewal gets its name from the 
“charisms” or “Gifts” of the Holy Spirit which are 
being poured anew upon our Church today.  This                   
outpouring of Grace is merely the unfolding of                        
Pentecost into the lives of everyday Believers.    
      
     The “Fountains of Living Water” prayer group, is 
part of this Charismatic Renewal.  Mother Mary is our 
role model.  Her “yes” to the Holy Spirit, not only 
changed her life, but redefined humanity. We invoke 
her to lead us ever deeper into a life surrendered into 
the grace of the Holy Spirit.   
      
     Join us as we seek to avail our lives to God’s plan 
for us, and to the charisms He is offering us to                        
accomplish His work. 
 
     We meet every Thur., 7-8:30pm in the Adult Day 
Care.  For info: Richard@ 352-342-2982 or 
Katy@352-342-2983 or email 
i2bxtn@gmail.com. 
 

Fountains of Living Water Prayer Group 

Peace & Social Justice 
Small scale coffee, tea, cocoa and olive oil 
farmers are often squeezed onto the sidelines 
by large enterprises that can produce items 
faster, cheaper and in large quantities.  Fair 
Trade helps these farmers maintain their    
livelihood by ensuring they are fairly                       
compensated for their work and by supporting 
the creation of producer cooperatives to       
compete more effectively and bring social, 
cultural and economic benefits to entire                
communities. Most products are organic.  
This means the farmers preserve local river 
quality, improves the soil and prevents                     
erosion, and farms without the use of toxic 
pesticides.  We 
are selling Fair 
Trade coffee, tea, 
cocoa and olive 
oil this weekend 
after Mass. 

WANTED: Positive Male Role Models 
Father’s Day reminds us that fathers are a 
tremendous source of love, strength and 
protection for a child. Notwithstanding the 
faithful and heroic efforts of single moms 
bringing up children in today’s society,                     
children still need to be around Christian 
men who are positive role models; men 
who are actively involved in their life of 
faith, possess spiritual passion, and are 
faithful fathers and husbands.                                     
Undoubtedly, parishes need more men to 
be involved in the spiritual development of young people.  

Males bring a unique contribution that cannot be successfully substituted by females. Only men can serve as 
male role models and communicate the model of God as a loving father to children. 

In today’s society, for a number of reasons, many children grow up in single-parent homes, nurtured by their 
mothers. The parish or school may be the only place where these children have an opportunity to interact 
with men who model the loving, caring, and nurturing values of Christian manhood. Children can benefit from 
having a positive and responsible male role model in their lives.  

It is said of young males that they are naturally more attentive to men when being taught good manners and 
respect for others. Men are generally better able to get young males unhooked from video games and                      
involved in athletic competitions and outdoor activities so they can experience a wider world, and do things 
that are physically demanding; thus realizing a host of virtues. Adolescent males appear to develop emotional 
literacy, social skills, and Christian values more readily from men. And the presence of a Christian man helps 
reduce the possibility of a young male becoming disaffected, socially isolated, and more prone to embracing 
at-risk behaviors.  

Of course, much of the above can be said for the importance of men in the 
lives of young women as well. But men can offer a unique Christian witness 
to young women in a culture that is so focused on young females as sex               
objects. It is important for girls to experience positive male role models; 
Christian men who see young women as children of God and are interested 
in what they say, think and feel as they grow in their spiritual lives.  

Young people need both male and female role models. But adult males are 
fewer to be found. Let Father’s Day remind us to find ways to connect with 
fathers and invite other positive male role models into the faith formation 
of our young people. Let’s encourage men to get more involved in the                    
parish as mentors, tutors, catechists and other ministries. Let’s help young 
people see first-hand how Christian men follow Jesus Christ and live as His 
disciples in today’s world.  
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Monday, June 16 7:10am      Richard & Patricia  
           Bianculli  
   5:30pm      Homer Rothfusz † 

 

Tuesday, June 17 7:10am      Semudo Family L/D
   5:30pm      Stephen B. McNeil  †     

   

Wed, June 18  7:10am      Helen & Fred  
          Wisneski †                                  
   5:30pm      Ann Riddle  †  

 

Thursday, June 19 7:10am       Brian, Craig, Scott & 
           Gary Wicks †                         
   5:30pm       Rudy Blanchette  † 

  

Friday, June 20 7:10am      Sisters of IHMR L/D                        
   5:30pm      Daniel Baldodano  † 

 

Saturday, June 21 8:00am      Gerald Bamberg  †                  
   4:00pm      Kathy Maloney  †                  
   6:00pm      Fran Harwas  †  

 Sunday, June 22 7:10am       Ed Hamilton  † 
   8:45am     Maria & Louis Lipari †
   11:00am     Tom Burns  † 
   1:00pm       Spanish Community                          
   5:00pm       William Grogan  † 

Please pray for Steve Hoesterey  who has recently passed 
away.  

AADDSS  OOFF  TTHHEE  WWEEEEKK                                                                                                                          

DDeeaann  LLaaww  FFiirrmm,,  LLLLCC                                                 
Timothy S. Dean & Michael E. Dean                                      

352.387.8700 

DDeeLLuuccaa  DDiiffffeerreennccee                                                                                                              
Frank & Angela DeLuca                                                        

Giveback@DelucaDifference.com                                       

PPlleeaassee  sseeee  oouurr  AAddss  aatt  tthhee  bbaacckk  ffoorr  aallll                                                                                                  
oouurr  bbuussiinneessss  ssuuppppoorrtteerrss..                                                                                                                  

Perpetual Adoration  
The following hours need to be filled:                                                              

Sundays: 2:00am - 3:00am  
Wednesdays: 1:00am - 2:00am                              

Thursdays: Midnight—Fridays: 1:00am                           
Also in need of substitutes, especially between 

Midnight and 5:00am                                                                                                      
 Our stewardship way of life here at BT encourages 
each family to commit one hour a week to the                          
adoration chapel; please prayerfully consider this                 
ministry’s needs and if you are unable to serve, please 
pray that God will send individuals to sustain this core 
ministry, here at Blessed Trinity. 

The Lord looks forward to your visit! 

Please see the list of hours, which is in the Vestibule, 
on the counter near the staircase, that need one more 

adorer.  

For your special hour of praise before the Blessed                        
Sacrament call or email: Carol Blackstock 352-622-7348 
or 352-425-8638, carolblackstock@gmail.com. 

“People ask me: ‘What will convert America and save 
the world?’ My  answer is prayer. What we need is for 
every parish to come before Jesus in 
the Blessed Sacrament in holy hours 
of prayer.”  - St. Mother Teresa 

 
 

Mobile Device Giving 
Scan the QR code to donate                                                   
online.  

Thank you for your donation! 

                                                                                            

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  OOFF  TTRREEAASSUURREE    ~~  WWEEEEKKLLYY  OOFFFFEERRIINNGGSS  

WWeeeekkllyy  OOffffeerriinngg                                                JJuunnee  88,,  22002255                                                                                                                          
Weekend Total:            438      $  21,668.00       Year to date collection:  $ 3,909,383.10             
Electronic Offering Total:      468              $  52,013.46 

Loose Cash / Votives Total:                    $  1,647.00                   Year to date budget:       $ 4,038,768.00 

School Mass Offering:                          $   0.00                    Year to date deficit:       ($129,384.90)                                     
Non Sunday:             73                 $   5,819.00                                                                                                     
Grand Total for Week:        $   81,147.46                                                                                    
Amount needed for Operating Expenses:$  84,141.00                                                                                       
Difference                       ($2,993.54)           

“TThhaannkk  yyoouu  ffoorr  yyoouurr  ddoonnaattiioonnss..””                                                                                                                                                                                              
RReemmiinnddeerr::  DDoo  yyoouurr  bbeesstt  ttoo  ppuutt  yyoouurr  eennvveellooppee  nnuummbbeerr  oonn  tthhee  ““mmeemmoo””  lliinnee  ooff  yyoouurr  cchheecckk..  

Facilities Calendars 

It’s that time of year again to submit 
your calendar  request for meeting                  
locations. All ministries and                                 
organizations need to submit a                          
calendar for July—December 2025                 
indicating the name of the ministry, the 
facility requested, starting and ending 
times and name and phone number of 
the contact person making the request. 
Calendars will be available in the 
church office. Please return the                   
completed calendars to the church                
office, attention Melinda Gunn. 
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RREEAADDIINNGGSS  FFOORR  NNEEXXTT  WWEEEEKK  

GGnn  1144::1188--2200  

CCoorr  1111::2233--2266

LLkk  99::1111bb--1177  

JJuunnee    1144  //  1155::      

JJuunnee    2211  //  2222::  In memory of Rudy Blanchette                
  With love from Madeleine,             
             Denise, Shawn, Irene and Scott 

 

Please call the Church Office at 
629.8092 x3201 if you would 
like more information on plac-
ing flowers on the altar.   

                                                                                            

Eucharistic Minister Training 
For everyone that had their first training with the 
diocese, we have set up two opportunities for 
you to get your final training. 

Saturday, June 14 at 7:30pm in the church OR                     
Friday, June 20 at 6:30pm in the church.  

Please contact Dee McNeal to sign up at: 
352.817.0837 or                                                               
deemcneal38@yahoo.com 

Carlo Acutis: Saint In Waiting 
On Thursday, June 19th at 11am and 7:00pm in 
the King of Kings building, Dr. Barry Meehan will 
present a talk on Carlo Acutis: Saint In Waiting, 
outlining the extraordinary life of this young       
computer whizz who catalogued all the                                
eucharistic miracles recorded in the church                     
before he died of leukemia in 2006 at the age of 
15. 

Blessed Carlo and Blessed Pier Giorgio Frassati 
will be the first saints canonized by Pope Leo 
XIV later this year.  

GIFT SHOP NEWS 

Cards for current events in our community: 

 

60th Jubilee for Fr. Pat Sheedy                                                       
Ordination and welcome for Fr. Bill Burns                                            

Father’s Day cards and gifts                                                 
Wedding and Anniversary cards and gifts 

 

Open Saturday before Masses and Sunday after 
Masses  

Bereavement Reception Needs  
Our bereavement freezer is very low on                    
desserts once again. 

We are asking for bundt 
cakes, cookies,               
brownies, etc., they can 
be either homemade or 
store bought. Please 
wrap well and bring 
them to the church 
office. 

Thank you so much for helping with this                  
wonderful ministry.  

2025 Uganda Mission Thanks 
The 2025Uganda Mission Team would like to 
say a BIG Thank You to all donors and                           
volunteers who helped to make the Uganda 
Sidewalk Sale a huge success last weekend. We 
raised over $13,000. In addition to donated 
items being sold, we were blessed to receive 
cash and checks from many parishioners.  

The results exceeded our expectations. All 
funds collected will be used to purchase                   
textbooks in Uganda for the mission schools. 
The teachers, children and their parents are 
always grateful for your generosity. We are 
looking forward to having one textbook to be 
shared by three students. Last year we had 
four + students sharing one textbook. We                   
appreciate your continued support and prayers 
for the success of our mission this year. 

Thank you! 

Corpus Christi Procession  

There will be a procession for Corpus 
Christi after the 1pm Spanish Mass on 
Sunday, June 22. 

They will process by Blessed Trinity 
School, in front of the King of Kings     
building, back around by the Parish Hall 
and finish outside of church with 3 altars 
along the way. 

Everyone is welcome to join! 
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 WWee  pprroovviiddee  ssaaffee,,  aaffffoorrddaabbllee  

aadduulltt  ddaayy  sseerrvviicceess  ffoorr  aatt  rriisskk  

sseenniioorrss..  77  aamm--55::3300  ppmm                  
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READY-MIX CONCRETE
Now Serving Ocala
& Marion County

352-640-2903

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092(352) 957-1847

 
 
 
 

Carlo Acutis: Saint in Waiting                                  
Thursday, June 19 @ 11am OR 

7:00pm                                                            
King of Kings Building 

 
 

Eucharistic Minister Training                       
Friday, June 20 @ 6:30pm                     
Blessed Trinity Church                               

 
 
 
 
 
 



The Village 
Sleep Lab

ACCREDITED BY THE AMERICAN ACADEMY OF SLEEP MEDICINE

Juan Albino, MD
Board Certified in Sleep & Pulmonary Medicine

Se habla Español.

352-751-4955
Fax: 888-716-2004

www.villagesleeplab.com

Next to the Village Regional Hospital

ADVERTISE 

HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

BLESSED TRINITY 
PARISHONERS

Matthew Vallez
Farrier Services

Hot/Cold Shoeing - Trims
904-945-6369

  
Religious Education—                                                

Paul Miller 
If you are interested in any of the following 
ministries, please contact the ministry head 
listed below. 
 
Adult Bible Study                                                    
Denis & Leta Moeder     352.454.6700                                             
Ruth Raymond            352.497.1226                            
John Saarie           352.208.7963                                           
Virginia Rose          352.895.9470 
 
Angels In Arms                                                                                       
Scott Bolton           352.622.6767                             
sbolton@btschool.org 
 
Blessed Trinity School                                                                 
Megan Losito, Principal   352.622.5808                          
mlosito@btschool.org 
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